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October 13, 2022 
 
Alan Wilson, Attorney General 
South Carolina Attorney General’s Office 
Post Office Box 11549 
Columbia, South Carolina 29211 
 
VIA EMAIL ONLY: bbernstein@scag.gov 
 
RE: Follow up to October 4, 2022, full committee meeting 
 
Dear Attorney General Wilson: 
 
The purpose of this letter is to follow up on member inquiry during the October 4, 2022, full committee meeting.  
As you may recall, First Vice-Chair Representative Joe Jefferson requested information on any known correlation 
between open carry and gun deaths.  For any questions you may have about this request, including a timeline for 
response, please do not hesitate to reach out directly to Representative Jefferson.   
 
A purpose of the House’s legislative oversight process is to allow all committee members to obtain information 
of interest to them from agency representatives.  Thank you for your continued cooperation. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Wm. Weston J. Newton 
cc: House Legislative Oversight Committee
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